
Friday, December 14, 2007 
 
The Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada Launches its New Website  
 
Montréal (Québec) - The Sport Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC) is proud to 
announce the official launch of its new website. Some of the new features include thematic 
sections dedicated to dispute prevention and updated information and resources for dispute 
resolution.  This new and fully bilingual website has been designed especially to facilitate 
navigation and to reflect the SDRCC's commitment to engage more proactively in PREVENTING 
disputes within the Canadian sport community. The new website also reveals the new logo and 
corporate image of SDRCC. 
 
Come and visit our website at www.crdsc-sdrcc.ca now and tell us what you think!  The site will be 
updated regularly with new information, resources, newsletters, and documents for athletes, 
coaches, officials, National Sport Organizations, and other members of the sport community. 
 
From now on, you may remember the new website address solely by the organization’s acronym 
in your preferred official language.  This means that typing www.sdrcc.ca (English) or 
www.crdsc.ca (French) in your web browser will automatically take you to our official website. 
 
About SDRCC  
 
The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by Sport 
Canada. The mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a national alternative 
dispute resolution service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian sport by resolving 
disputes quickly and efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance regarding alternative 
dispute resolution.  
 
For more information, please contact:  
 
Marie-Claude Asselin 
Executive Director and CEO 
Tel: 1-866-733-7767 
Mobile : (514) 465-7339 
mcasselin@crdsc-sdrcc.ca 


